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Hello,

| have read that the State Water Quality Control Plan will weaken water quality standards in the San Joanquin
River. Weakening of water standards means reducing salinity standards for the southern delta and as a resident
of Discovery Bay, increased salinity will negatively impact recreation and irrigation. Further, San Joaquin River
flows should be increased along with a permanent reduction in water exports to southern California to prevent
toxic algae blooms such as what occurred here in Discovery Bay in summer of 2016. Pets, marine mammals and
wildlife all drink from the delta and increased salinity, reduced water quality and algae blooms all threaten the delta

habitat.

Please do not weaken water quality standards for the San Joaquin River but rather support increasing of water
flows and limiting of water exports to reduce damage to the San Joaquin River delta.

Steve Phillips
Discovery Bay, CA 94505
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